
City of Rock Falls 150th Anniversary Celebration  

17th Meeting 7-26-2017 6:30pm 

Sesquicentennial Headquarters 110 West 2nd Street  

 

Attendees: 

 Mayor Wescott, Clerk Arduini, Marie Hoagland,  Mike Dowell,  Marsha Melchi, Gene 
Jacoby, Russ Siefken, Charlene Smith,  Jodi Perez, Bill Abate, Robert Bales, Becky 
Wilkinson, Betty Clementz, Melinda Jones.  

1. Call to order – Mayor Wescott  

Mayor Bill Wescott gave a recap of the events coming up over the sesquicentennial 
week.   

 

RFHS Historical Displays  
- Optimist Club volunteers will be on watch at the High School for the 

times that items are on display.  
- The group will meet Thursday and Friday for setup. 

 
Committee chair reports 

Melinda Jones reported that the Craft Fair banner was installed.  
 

 

Sesquicentennial Store Update 

   All items are now at the store and available for sale  

 Some items will be taken to the ball for sale.  

  

  

Meeting Adjourns at 7:00pm 


